
Please use this as a guide to send to your State Legislators.  Hand written or typed letters sent via the 

mail get the greatest level of attention, followed by phone calls and email.   

 

Sample Letter: 

 

Dear ___, 

I am writing to request that you use your political influence, resources, and authority as a North Carolina 

State legislator to learn how to authorize a full forensic audit of the 2020 election in North Carolina 

without a legislative bill.  

We, the people, of North Carolina, no longer have confidence in our election system, and we need a full 

forensic audit, following the model of Arizona, to see what actually happened in our 2020 election. Such 

an audit would help us identify fraud, if any, that occurred, and help us to correct it so that it doesn’t 

happen again. It would also restore the faith of our citizens in our election process. 

You do not need to pass a legislative bill to do this because the United States Constitution, Article 1, 

Section 4, Clause 1, grants the state legislature the full authority to do so. You have the resources in 

place to make this happen, and we are asking that you use them. 

Furthermore, Senator Wendy Rogers, of Arizona, the only state so far in the country to have completed 

an audit of this kind, is making herself available to you to answer questions and give assistance to help 

the N.C. legislature as they embark on the process of an audit. 

Looking at the latest Rasmussen polls, it’s evident that the American people no longer have faith in our 

election systems.  

• 6/23/21 - 55% of all likely US voters support forensic audits of election results to ensure that 

there was no fraud.  

• 7/30/21 - 61% of all likely US voters agree that election reform is necessary.  

• 8/4/21 - 90% of likely US voters think a photo ID requirement is necessary to prevent cheating in 

future elections.  

The patriots of North Carolina are willing to raise the funds for an audit, and we need your commitment 

so that we can begin this process now.  

I am asking you to stand up and do the right thing for our state and our country. Audit North Carolina’s 

2020 election. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 


